

Brookline Fire Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660
Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Monday, September 16, 2019

- The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.
- Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery and Dave Santuccio, as well as Chief Corey were present. Dave Joki was absent.
- August minutes were read and accepted.
- The 2019 budget was discussed. Budget is going well. State Inspections are done. The new breathing air compressor and fill station will be put downstairs.
- The 2020 budget items tool box with tools. Hot top work on parking lot and walkway. Check pay for pay-call firefighters.
- Personnel was discussed. Background checks are done on two new firefighters and they are getting their physicals. Aimee Joki was hired as the new Administrative Assistant and started on September 9, 2019.
- The mowing has not started.
- The fire horn will continue to blow on all emergency calls.
- We will have HME come to our next meeting to talk about replacing 5E2.
- The painting will be finished before the open house.
- Signing of bills.
- Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm, and next meeting will be held on October 15, 2019 at 7:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles E. Corey Sr.